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UK domestic cruise included in Government
Roadmap out of lockdown
Cruise Britain welcomes the extremely positive news that UK domestic cruising has been included in Stage
3 of the Roadmap alongside the opening of wider domestic tourism planned for 17 May. Over the last year,
the industry has worked tirelessly on health protocols that will protect the health of passengers, crew and
the communities that they visit, and we look forward to continuing this planning with all industry partners
and Government.

Work continues with colleagues in the devolved administrations for an aligned approach that will enable a
safe and successful delivery of UK cruise restart. The work of the Global Travel Taskforce will be key to
moving forward to international cruising as the next phase of restart.


